
 

                                                                                
  

4647 Leap Court | P.O. Box 368 | Hilliard, OH 43026 | union@ofbf.org | 800-451-8908 
 

April 22,2024 

 

Dear Business Owner, 

Union County Farm Bureau & America’s Trusted Insurance Group started a project in 2021 where we present free t-

shirts to Union County Fair & Richwood Independent Fair Jr. Fair exhibitors. This will be the third year for the project and 

we know the kids are looking forward to it again this year. This is a great way to support the exhibitors and the kids will 

wear their new shirts at the fair and throughout the year. We would like to provide local businesses the opportunity to 

collaborate with us & advertise on the back of the shirt. We are hoping to raise $6,000 to ensure every exhibitor receives 

a shirt. Please consider a gift of $250 or more because the kids deserve our support! This will get your logo placed on the 

back of the shirt. 

Please return the form at the bottom of this letter with your payment. Check is the preferred method of payment, but 

we can also take a credit card payment. 

Please email a copy of your logo to mlee@ofbf.org. If you have any questions, please contact Union County Farm Bureau 

office at 800-451-8908. Please respond by Monday, June 3, 2024 if you would like to participate.  

Sincerely, 

Union County Farm Bureau & 

America’s Trusted Insurance Group  

 

Cut Along Black Line – Send in with a check or credit card number, please no cash 

Business Name: ________________________________________________________________________   

      

Business Contact: __________________________________   Phone Number: ____________________ 

Advertisement cost $250    or   Other amount $___________        

Payment Information: (Please make checks out to: Union County Farm Bureau) Check is the preferred method of payment 

Credit Card #___________________________________      Exp. Date: ________ CCV: _____   

Address for CC: _______________________________________________________________________ 

Mail payment info to Farm Bureau P.O. Box 368 Hilliard, OH 43026| Please send your logo to mlee@ofbf.org 

                               Thank you for your support!  


